## PLAY Executive Board Meeting Wednesday, October 26th, 2022 6:30 PM – Lecture Hall @ PLHS

In attendance – Chris Fleek, Shreve Parsley, Pat McGowan, Tommy Thompson, Debbie Aidas, Justin Slocum Guests – Van Go Photo and Linhoff Photo

- Track and Field Budget Approved for 2023. Motion T Thompson, 2<sup>nd</sup> P McGowan all in favor
  - Track program has been encouraged to think about equipment needs for next season. An
    investment in the program has been recommended to support continued strong interest.
- Tennis Budget Approved for 2023. Motion T Thompson, 2<sup>nd</sup> P McGowan all in favor
  - o Tennis continues to seek winter training space at the HS ongoing effort
- Van Go Photo Presentation 7:15 PM
  - Van Go discussed photo options for families, discussed customer service priorities and photo day process
- Spring/Summer Update
  - Tommy reported on VP election for softball; Director of IH and Director of Travel searches are under way.
- Fall/Winter Update
  - Pat reported on finish of football season; growth of cheer program has created additional facility needs and possible space conflicts with HS program.
- EMT Update
  - Chris reported on meeting with Corey Schommer, new owner of Blueline Medical (along with Brent and Shreve). They have pledged to serve our EMT needs for winter/spring sports but support of football may require a different pricing structure.
  - Corey was encouraged to reach out to the local Fire Dept to see if any are interested in moonlighting for Blueline.
- Miracle League Update Skipped due to time constraints
- Laker Athletic Alliance Update Skipped due to time constraints
- Linhoff Photo Presentation 8 PM
  - Linhoff discussed photo options for families, discussed customer service priorities and photo day process